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Division of Personnel's Group Health Insurance Unit Temporarily Unavailable during 

Open Enrollment In-Person Sessions for Retirees  

US Virgin Islands–The Division of Personnel announces that the Group Health Insurance Unit will 

be temporarily unavailable during Open Enrollment in-person sessions for retirees. On Monday, 

August 12, 2024, our St. Croix office's Group Health Insurance Unit will be temporarily 

unavailable. Our dedicated team will conduct an Open Enrollment session for active employees 

and retirees at the DC Canegata Ballpark. This session allows participants to review and select 

their health insurance options for the upcoming year. Should you have any inquiries or require 

assistance, please contact our St. Thomas office at 340-774-8588. 

Similarly, on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, and Wednesday, August 14, 2024, the Group Health 

Insurance Unit at our St. Thomas office will be temporarily unavailable. The team will be 

facilitating Open Enrollment sessions at two different locations: on August 13th, they will be at 

the DPNR Conference Room located in the VIYA Building at Tutu Park Mall and on August 14th, 

they will be at the St. John Legislative Annex. These sessions are essential for retirees to make 

informed decisions about their health insurance coverage. For any assistance during this period, 

please contact our St. Croix office at 340-718-8588, where our staff is ready to help you understand 

and navigate your new benefits. 
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